
Dear Class of 2024 Parents:

Congratulations! Your child has made it to his or her senior year at Bearden High School. To

celebrate and remember your senior’s time at Bearden High School, you have the opportunity to

purchase a Senior Ad which is a page or portion of a page in the yearbook dedicated to your

child. It is a fantastic opportunity to commemorate your child’s accomplishments. Your Senior

Ad can include an assortment of pictures, words of encouragement, and/or memorable quotes.

Guidelines for designing the ad are included to assist you with options for font, ad sizes, and

prices.

Since we would prefer that the Senior Ad is a surprise for your child, we are requesting that you

keep the contents of the Senior Ad a secret. We are recommending that the Senior Ad

information be submitted digitally by emailing Bearden Annual at bearden.annual@gmail.com.

The Senior Ad must be paid for online through knoxschools.schoolcashonline.com. Please turn

in all Senior Ad forms, designs, and payments by Friday, October 28, 2023.

Sincerely,

Ella Chattin and Ava Hsieh
Annual Staff Senior Ad Editors

Mae Hnilica
Annual Advisor

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Annual Staff by emailing
bearden.annual@gmail.com. Please include any concerns you have and your phone number.

Staff members will be available to answer any of your questions weekdays between 12 pm - 2 pm.
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